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Contribution in Aid to Victims by Noto Peninsula Earthquake in 2024

We would like to express our condolences to all those affected by Noto Peninsula Earthquake

disaster in 2024.

Nissan Chemical Corporation has decided to donate ¥10 million through the Japanese Red

Cross Society to support reconstruction activities in the affected areas.

We sincerely hope that the earliest possible recovery and restoration.
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